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Constellation Energy- P.O. Box 63
Lycoming, NY 13093

Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station

August 05, 2005
NMPE 0568

Mr. Vance A. Barr
Coastal Resources Specialist
Consistency Review and Analysis
New York State Department of State
Division of Coastal Resources
41 State Street
Albany, New York 1223 1-0001

Subject: Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, LLC
Application for Renewal of Operating Licenses
Coastal Management Program Consistency Determination

Dear Mr. Barr:

By letter dated August 6, 2004, Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, LLC (NMPNS) submitted to
you a completed Federal Consistency Assessment Form, a document entitled Coastal
Management Program Consistency Determination that provides supporting information and
documentation, an electronic copy of NMPNS' application to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) for the license renewal of the two NMPNS units, and a printed copy of the
Environmental Report - Operating License Renewal Stage, Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station in
accordance with 15 CFR Part 930 Subpart D. On July 14, 2005, NMPNS submitted an amended
license renewal application (LRA) to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC). This letter
transmits a CD containing a copy of the amended LRA and a copy of its transmittal letter to the
NRC.

It should be noted that no changes were made to the Environmental Report and no changes are
required to the Coastal Management Consistency Certification and supporting documentation
submitted to you in August 2004. Therefore, those documents are still valid relative to your
review.

NMPNS is requesting review and approval of the previously submitted Coastal Management
Program Consistency Certification. The Consistency Certification presents NMPNS' position
that continued operation of NMP would be in compliance with the current New York State
Coastal Management Program. To facilitate scheduling your review, upon receipt, NMPNS will
provide a copy of the new NRC review schedule. The NRC is expected to issue the new
schedule within the next few weeks.



If you have any questions or comments, please call Kent Stoffle, Principal Engineer, Environmental, at
(315) 349-1364.

Sincerely,

William C. Holston
Manager, Engineering Services

Enclosures:
1- Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station Amended License Renewal Application (CD)

Cc: Ms. L.C. Fields, NRC Environmental Project Manager (w/o attach)
Mr. John Feltman, NYSDEC Region 7, Regional Permit Administrator (w/o attach)
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